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STATE OF TEXAS

COUNTIES OF POTTER

AND RANDALL

CITYOFAMARILLO

On the 25th day of June 2019, the Amarillo City Council met at 12:00 p.m. for a work
session which was held in the Council Chamber located on the third floor of City Hall at
601 South Buchanan Street, with the following members present:

GINGER NELSON MAYOR

ELAINE HAYS COUNCILMEMBER NO. 1

FREDA POWELL COUNCILMEMBER NO. 2

EDDY SAUER COUNCILMEMBER NO. 3

Absent was Howard Smith. Also in attendance were the following administrative officials:

JARED MILLER CITY MANAGER

MICHELLE BONNER DEPUTY CITY MANAGER

BRYAN MCWILLIAMS CITY ATTORNEY

STEPHANIE COGGINS ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER

FRANCES HIBBS CITY SECRETARY

Mayor Nelson established a quorum, called the meeting to order, welcomed those in
attendance and the following items of business were conducted:

PUBLIC COMMENT

Jerri Glover, 5707 Berget Drive, spoke on Item 3A, Ordinance No. 7793. She stated the
proposed cost increases at the Warford Activity Center were unjustifiable. Laura Hume,
7807 Legacy Parkway, spoke on the animals at the city's shelter. She addressed the 10-
day hold on the animals, spayed and neutering animals, and animals who are at risk of
getting sick or going kennel crazy. She spoke on the need to work with rescue groups.
She further asked for the next AM&W Director to have 90% release rate experience.
Signed up but did not appear: Keith Grays, 2326 Northwest 11th Avenue. There were no
further comments.
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